
Dear U3A members,

We now have a contact group on facebook. 

It’s purpose is to:

Contact other members, exchange photo's and news, post information on local events and trips out.

The group is limited to Dukeries members only and as a member you can post to everybody in the 
group or send a message to one or more individuals. 

To join, search on Facebook for “Dukeries U3A Contact Group” or use the following link.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/414397508730431/

And request to join. For help or more info email   John Harris  jghollerton@gmail.com

We hope you will find this new service useful.
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